From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 4/11/2024 2:13:18 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
04/11/2024

MRS Heidi Stojic
16 Alameda WAY
Warriewood NSW 2102

RE: DA2023/1289 - 1112 - 1116 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108
**Subject: Concerns Regarding Proposed Bus Stop Relocation**

Dear Council,

| am writing to express my concerns about the proposed relocation of the bus stop. | believe
the new location at the bottom of the hill is highly unsafe due to several factors:

1. **Speeding Vehicles**: Cars often speed down the hill, posing a significant risk.
2. **Parking Lot Traffic**: Vehicles exiting the car park frequently add to the congestion and

hazards.
3. **Pedestrian Danger**: People regularly run across the road in this area, and there is a

history of accidents here.

Given these issues, | am deeply concerned that moving the bus stop would lead to a serious
accident. | urge you to reconsider this proposal in the interest of public safety.

Sincerely, Heidi Stojic





